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Swan Hill Art Gallery redevelopment community 
information session 
A community information session is being held to update residents on the Swan Hill Regional Art Gallery 
redevelopment. 

Art Gallery Director, Ian Tully said preliminary concept designs had been completed and that he was 
looking forward to joining the architects, to provide a community update. 

“We are looking forward to updating the community on the progress of this redevelopment. 

“Our architects have listened to all the feedback and created two concepts that are reflective of your views. 

“They have also ensured that the building’s footprint would not create an impact on residents with 
properties that neighbour the gallery site,” Mr Tully said. 

A community information session will be held on Thursday, 27 July from 4-6pm at the Swan Hill Regional 
Art Gallery. 

“Architects will be in attendance and will present two concept designs. 

“I encourage anyone interested in learning more about the development, to come along and hear from our 
architects,” Mr Tully said.   

Mr Tully said some concepts would be available to view during the information session and would then be 
available online at: https://letstalk.swanhill.vic.gov.au/swan-hill-tourism-and-cultural-hub  

Concepts will remain on display in the Gallery until Thursday,10 August. 

For more information, please contact Council on 50362333. 

 

Community Information Session 

Event details: 

Date: Thursday, 27 July 2023 

Time: 4-6pm 

Venue: Swan Hill Regional Art Gallery 

Monash Drive, Swan Hill 

https://letstalk.swanhill.vic.gov.au/swan-hill-tourism-and-cultural-hub

